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7tu May, 193%6.
M.R.109.

Dear 8ir,

1 acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 29th ultimo, and I thank you for tne folder,
igssued by the Revelstoke Board of Trade, which acoom-

panied 1t.

Thie folder is indeed very attractive,
and should help to inerease the tourist traffic to
the Park.

Faithfully yours,

J. B. Harkin,
Oommiscioner.

per

W. M. Mooxe,End.,
Park Warden,
Mount Revelstoke WNational Park,
Revelastoke,
British Columbia.
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